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Our President’s Message 

I am pleased to announce that for the second year, Hunt 

Heroes Foundation, the non-profit organization founded by 

Hunt Military Communities, will be awarding scholarships to 

help enable the ongoing education of military members and 

their families.  Last year we were able to help nine worthy 

students and awarded $20,000.  Because of the generous 

donations we received this year, we are able to increase 

scholarship awards and recognize 12 recipients and award $30,000 in scholarship 

grants in 2020.  I encourage you to apply if you or a loved one meet any of the following 

criteria:   

 A high school senior or high school graduate or a current postsecondary

undergraduate at an accredited two- or four-year college, university or vocational

school or a trade school student; or 

 Planning to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an accredited two- or four-

year college, university, or vocational-technical school for the entire upcoming

academic year.

For more information and to fill out an application, go to  

https://www.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/  

The deadline to submit a nomination is 3:00 p.m. Central Standard Time, February 

21, 2020, or until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first. 

Best, 

John Ehle, President 

Hunt Military Communities 

JANUARY GIFT BASKET WINNERS 

Did You Know? 

Pacific Northwest Communities has a monthly raffle we draw for at  

the end of each month at each of our office locations.  Come in to the 

office to register your name to win!  What’s the catch?  There isn’t 

one.  Just one more thank you to our residents to let you know we 

appreciate your families sacrifice for our freedom!  Come on in and 

meet the staff and register to WIN!   

Congratulations to our January winners! 

Bangor Creek: Mrs. Smith on Albacore Circle 

Bangor Valley: Mrs. Bartly on Greenfish Drive 

The Landings: Ms. Williams on Harstine Point 

https://www.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/


HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

 

Naval Base Kitsap (Bremerton Family Housing) 

Neighborhood Management Offices M-F:  8AM-5PM; closed Sat/Sun 

2785 Cascades Pass Blvd.  

Bremerton, WA 98312 

360-394-7304

Neighborhood Maintenance Office M-F:  8AM-5PM 

2765 Blewett Pass  

Bremerton WA 98312 

888-335-3297 (24/7)

Visit us online:  www.northwestmilitaryhousing.com 

Like us on Facebook:  www.facebook.com/BremertonFamilyHousing 

Tweet Hunt Military:  twitter.com/huntmilitary 

SAVE THE DATE EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT 

JANUARY SNOW WEEK 

We hope everyone was able to enjoy our snow week we had in Janu-

ary.  Our Hunt maintenance team worked hard to keep the main are-

as in the communities cleared by working nights as soon as the snow 

started.  The Hunt team worked together to remove snow and ensure 

access to the main streets were clear and were available to handle 

any issues that came up.  

The new Work Order App is HERE! 

Due to popular demand, we plan on an evening social to help 

residents sign up for Rent Café to allow for everyone to enter 

their own ‘routine’ work orders and track their progress 24 hours 

a day, 7 days a week! 

February 5, 2020:  4pm-6:30pm  Rent Café Social at BCC 

All families are welcome to come and get information on entering 

new work orders!  Once activated, you can manage a variety of 

resident needs right from your computer or mobile device.   

Thursday, February 13th:  12:00pm Free Yoga Class 

Sponsored by the Community Advisory Board (CAB) at the Ban-

gor Community Center.  We will have muffins, juice and coffee 

for after class.  Come join in on the fun! 

Monday, February 17th: President’s Day 

Hunt Offices Closed 

Susan Abrego—Maintenance Manager 

Susan has been with Hunt Companies for 13 years.  She 

was hired as the move in/move out coordinator and has 

worn many hats over the years.  She is now the 

Maintenance Manager for dispatch and the warehouse.  

Susan’s most satisfying part of working at Hunt is sharing her 

institutional knowledge with others and her support of the Navy 

families.  In her off time, Susan enjoys cooking, sewing and making 

diaper cakes for baby showers. 

Crystal Lancaster—Community Manager 

Crystal joined the Hunt team on January 14th as a 

Community Manager, providing support to the Community 

Directors and Community Managers where needed, to 

include all Pacific Northwest Community Properties.  

Crystal came from the Quality Assurance industry in the 

outpatient mental health agency and has five years’ experience in 

hospitality management.  In her spare time, she enjoys going to the 

gym and watching her son play football and basketball. 


